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I opposed this measure. It takes our rights away as gun owners as owning a firearm 

and protecting ourselves. And criminals will always be able to get firearms it won't 

stop them. And taking away from low income familys who won't be able to purchase 

a permit to protect themselves especially as single mothers.  


